
The following are pictures from the week ending in 11.5.21 in regards to the Unisex Restroom/Private Room Project located 

in the Student Services/Administration Building.  This project passed a few inspections this week with the rough plumbing 

first on the list.  This meant the opening in the floor slab could be filled in which then allowed the remained of the restroom 

wall framing to be installed.  The bulkhead on the south side of both rooms that helps transition the existing ceiling into the 

new suspended ceiling system was completed and has already received its wallboard.  Next week some of the rough 

electrical and mechanical work will take place and hopefully inspected.  This will allow the next set of inspections to hap-

pen so that the wallboard can be installed.  This project should wrap up early to mid December as planned. 
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The top-right photo shows the new bulkhead in place that will 

help transition the new ceiling in this area into the existing.   This 

bulkhead is needed because the existing spline ceiling tile 

system is no longer being produced or used and now a sus-

pended acoustical tile ceiling system will installed instead. 

The top-left photo shows the now completed wall framing for 

the unisex restroom.  Next week this will be inspected by local 

officials, and then the necessary electrical infrastructure can 

be installed. 

The bottom-left photo shows the new patch installed in the 

floor slab, and once cured will be ready to receive the new 

ceiling tile floor finish slated for this room. 


